
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: PAB / KB 
 
21st July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 

Please see below a reminder of the arrangements for GCSE results day on Thursday 12th 
August as communicated on 7th May: 

The event will be held in the Sports Hall. Entrance to the event will be via the Leisure Centre 
entrance. We will start at 8.00am with 11.1 students and their family only (max 4 per family). 
11.2 will be at 8.30am, 11.3 at 9:00am, 11.4 at 9.30am, 11.5 at 10:00am, 11.6 at 10.30am. 
Any students that missed their slot or couldn’t make their allocated time will be seen from 
11am onwards. After 11.30am, results can be collected from reception. Students and 
families will only be allowed into the Sports Hall during their slot - please do not ask to 
change times. At the end of your 30 minute slot, you must vacate the Sports Hall so that the 
next form can enter. The Senior Leadership Team will be available in the afternoon to 
discuss any appeals 

We look forward to seeing all students and their families on 12th August 

Your sincerely,  

 

Mr P Abram  
Head of School  
 


